Greschner, Jacky

From: Mike Bohan <MBohan@baycominc.com>

Sent: Wednesday, October 20, 2021 12:54 PM

To: Greschner, Jacky

Subject: MVC Site Changes for La Crosse County Microwave

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. ***

Good Afternoon Jacky,
| hope this email finds you well.

Baycom is in the process of adding a new Holmen site to the La Crosse County communication system. As part of that
project, we will need to update some of the Counties microwave equipment at the MVCsite. | am not sure if we route
this discussion through you, or if there are other channels we need to involve? The scope of upgrades and site adds are
detailed below to give you an idea of what the scope of work is looking like:

e Replace an existing 4’ dish with a 3’ dish at about 105’

Replace existing 7/8’ coax with waveguide coax to that dish

Add a new 6’ dish at about 100’

Add waveguide coax to that dish

Inside the shelter there will be an addition microwave radio added to the La Crosse County rack

Overall the scope is pretty minimal, but necessary to ensure the County has a feasible microwave path in place moving
forward.

Can you let me know how this needs to progress on your end and | will loop in our Engineering team and the County
folks from there.

Thanks in advance for your guidance on this.
Mike
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